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David Sinclair
Jeannette Barnfield
Lynda Rowan
Welcome and Introduction:
Copies of the full report together with action plan template and last year’s survey results were distributed to everyone present with time to read and reflect on the findings. 

This year’s results were discussed to look at the key issues for improvement for the forthcoming year. Please refer to separate agreed action plan and report.
Discussion about prescriptions regarding long queues at the front desk. 

LP: this is to soon change with new system enabling pharmacy to give prescriptions which should shorten queues and waiting times for prescriptions within surgery. 
PRG: felt that the graph on Page 2 was more descriptive. Would have liked to have seen a comparison of scores with other practices of similar stature. LP: information will be available on the website by 31st March 2014.

PRG: feels outcome for this year’s results could have been higher if questions were more practice specific. Feels a more streamlined questionnaire would be more beneficial and give more accurate results.  Consider doing this survey twice a year. This would give a better response and more precise results than a “one off” long winded questionnaire 

PRG who helped hand-out the Patient Experience questionnaires feedback that the majority of patients did not want to wait to fill in 28 questions after seeing the doctor.  PPG members identified language barrier, which resulted in incorrect answers, causing incorrect results.
Patient Access:

Discussions around new system due to be implemented to improve patient access.
AB: teething problems will inevitably occur and these will be addressed as they arise.
PRG member asks if bloods will remain the same – yes

PRG: feels the more the system is improving the more we will ‘die of our own success’ he feels constant improvement is overload of system, the more successful the surgery becomes the more requirements there are to do, thus the victim of our own success.

General discussion of agreement to the above.

PRG: from evidence from practical encounters, the patient access does work in other practices. Gives more time for GPs to ‘doctor’ rather than spend unnecessary time completing paperwork.
AB: explains this is a pilot scheme and it is put in place to improve patient access, not denying it. 

Patient access will help filter many patients with coughs and colds and DNA’s, freeing up more appointment time.

PRG: amazed by how many calls and patients that staff have to deal with at Little London and feels we have a very uphill task to deal with, and the more improvements made the more the system will be abused.  PRG would like to congratulate staff.

PRG: noted CQC Inspection recently was a good outcome. 

AB: feels we should hold our heads high – the staff are a credit to the surgery.

2000 leaflets are being printed for new Patient Access, posters displayed around the surgery and a patient video can be accessed from our website. PRG members were asked to help in distributing the leaflets?

DATE OF NEXT MEETING: To be confirmed
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